

Minnesota Board of Peace Officer Standards and Training

1600 University Avenue. Suite 200 St. Paul, MN 55104-3825 (651) 643-3060 * Fax (651) 643-30. www.post.state.mn.us

August 23, 2011

CODY LEE WAGNER 637 N. 59TH AVE WEST DULUTH, MN 55807

Dear CODY WAGNER:

Congratulations! On August 19, 2011, you passed the Minnesota Peace Officer Licensing Examination and have now completed the POST Board's examination requirements. You are now eligible for a peace officer license. This eligibility is valid for three years. If you are not licensed within that period, you can reestablish your eligibility through re-testing.

PLEASE DO NOT DISCARD THIS LETTER. It will serve as verification that you are eligible to be licensed as a peace officer. Make photocopies of this document and retain the original, as you will need copies of this letter when applying for peace officer positions.

Good luck in your future enforcement career.

Sincerely,

Daniel B Glass

Licensing and Testing Coordinator